=

PHILIPPINE HEART CENTER
East Avenue, Quezon Cit

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN No. 012-2024

SUBJECT :  Re-scheduling of the Activity

PROJECT/S : Detailed Architectural and Engineering drawings (DAE)

for the proposed Twelve (12) - storey Hospital Annex

Building with car park, basement & roofdeck under Multi-

Year Obligation (MYOA) Fund - ITB No. 013-24
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To ensure that the transactions is comparatively advantageous to the interests of the PHC, the
originally scheduled Pre-Bid Conference as stipulated in the bidding documents, thus, re-scheduled
activity has been cancelled to give ample time for the BAC and its TWG together with the End-users
complete the documentary requirements of the Project.

The previously announced Pre-Bid Conference of the above-cited Project scheduled on January 31,

2024, is hereby re-set on February 16, 2024 at 9:00 AM., at the Mini Auditorium, MAB Annex,
PHC.

This Supplemental Bid Bulletin is hereby issued as an Instruction to all the prospective
bidders/suppliers for the said Project.

Please be guided accordingly.

. Done this 24" day of January 2024, BAC Office, PHC.

VELOSA, JR., MD.

Chairman, BAC for Infrastructure, Medical Supplies and Services



